
 

 

 

 

 Bendigo And Adelaide Bank 
financial result announcement 

for the full year ended 30 June 2022 
 

19 July 2022 
 
Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited (ASX:BEN) will release its financial results for the full year ended 30 June 2022 
on Monday, 15 August 2022. 
 
A results briefing will be hosted by Chief Executive Officer and Managing Director, Marnie Baker and Chief Financial 
Officer, Andrew Morgan, at 10:00am (Australian Eastern Standard Time) on 15 August 2022. 
 
This briefing will be available via webcast on the Bendigo and Adelaide Bank website 
(www.bendigoadelaide.com.au) or via the following link – 2022 Full Year Financial Results Announcement. 
 
A replay of the webcast will then be made available at the Bendigo and Adelaide Bank website from 2.00pm AEST 
(www.bendigoadelaide.com.au). 
 
 
Approved for release by: Carmen Lunderstedt (Company Secretary) 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ASX Announcement 

Media enquiries  

James Frost, Head of Public Relations  
m 0419 867 219  
e james.frost@bendigoadelaide.com.au 

Investor enquiries  

Karen McRae, Head of Investor Relations 
p 03 8414 7060    m 0417 186 500 
e karen.mcrae@bendigoadelaide.com.au 

About Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited 

Bendigo and Adelaide Bank is Australia’s better big bank, with approximately 7,000 staff helping over 2 million customers to 

achieve their financial goals. Bendigo and Adelaide Bank’s vision is to be Australia’s bank of choice, by feeding into the 

prosperity of customers and their communities.  

http://www.bendigoadelaide.com.au/public/
https://edge.media-server.com/mmc/p/8ixk9fis
http://www.bendigoadelaide.com.au/

